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Kelly Cooper, Assembly President 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 

Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayor~ 
Max J. Best, Planning Director ® 

January 8, 2020 

Ordinance 2019-.QJ'An Ordinance Amending the Kenai Peninsula Borough Hazard 
Mitigation Plan by Deleting Existing Annex A, 2015 City of Homer All Hazards 
Mitigation Plan Update, and Adopting the City of Homer All Hazards Mitigation 
Plan 2018 Update as the New Annex A. 

The Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission reviewed the subject Ordinance during their 
regularly scheduled January 6, 2020 meeting. 

A motion passed by unanimous consent to recommend approval of the subject Ordinance. 

In the Ordinance, please make the following amendment to the last WHEREAS statement 

WHEREAS, the borough Planning Commission at its regularly scheduled meeting of 
January ~ 2020 recommended approval bv unanimous consent of the City of 
Homer All Hazards Mitigation Plan 2018 Update. 

Attached are the unapproved minutes of the subject portion of the meeting. 




